
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website: www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk 

Wednesday 22nd May 2024  

The (Not So) Big Bad Wolf Theatre Visit to Alnwick Playhouse Friday 7th June 2024 

Years 1,2,3 and 4 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 

We are really pleased to have been working with Alnwick Playhouse over the last 2 years enabling us 
to enjoy Opera and Drama live performances and this term brings another fantastic opportunity. 

We have been received full funding for transport through Alnwick Playhouse (this would 
normally cost us around £200) for our children in Class 1 and 2 to see an afternoon 

performance of ‘The (Not So) Big Bad Wolf at Alnwick Playhouse. All that is asked that 
families give a donation (suggested donation of £1 or £2) towards the cost of the tickets to 
Alnwick Playhouse! 

About the show 

Following on from the success of The Not So Ugly Sisters, and The Not So Grimm Twins, the third in 
our ‘Not So’ series of re-imagined fairytales is: 

THE NOT SO BIG BAD WOLF 

“Welcome back Listeners – Little Red Riding Hood here! Stay tuned as I go undercover to reveal the 
truth behind fairytales’ most infamous villain – The Big Bad Wolf” Meet Little Red; adventurer, heroine 
and world-renowned “True Grimm” podcaster. She’s on a mission to debunk the myths around her so 
called nemesis, with the help of a few storybook favourites, her red invisibility cloak, and a basket full 
of music, mayhem and magic tricks! But the truth is no Fairytale… Behold as your favourite tales are 
re-spun and woven together in an epic new adventure from Wrongsemble. 

The Not So Big Bad Wolf is performed by two actor musicians, featuring original live music and 
puppetry! 
Children will have lunch at school then travel by coach to Alnwick Playhouse, watch the performance and 
then return to school in time for the usual end of day arrangements. 
All children please wear full school uniform. Please return permission either via this slip or by email and 
if possible a labelled envelope with a donation amount of your choice which we will give directly to 
Alnwick Playhouse. 

Best wishes, 

Belinda Athey – Headteacher. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

To Whittingham C of E Primary School 

I give permission for my child ....................................................  ( name) to travel ( in convoy) by NEED 
minibus accompanied by school staff and volunteers  to and from Alnwick Playhouse to see (The Not 
So) Big Bad Wolf on Friday 7th June 2024. 

 

I will/ will not send in a donation to Alnwick Playhouse towards the cost of the ticket in a labelled envelope. 

 

I would/ would not be interested in helping.  I would / would not need transport 

 

Signed ………………………………………… 

http://www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk/


 


